
Letter from Chair of Governors 24.2.2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We write to thank you for your continued support for the school and its remote learning provision.
We know that without your input, we couldn't possibly manage to remotely educate your children
effectively. 

Mr Jevons, Miss Reid and our teachers and support staff are going above and beyond to provide
meaningful and high-quality learning for all children. They are determined that all should have access
to the Tapestry and/or Google classrooms. As governors, we are very pleased with the levels of
engagement and the children's learning. If your child doesn't have access (for whatever reason)
please let us know and we will see if there is anything we can do to help. We appreciate that the
children have much to contend with and Mr Jevons reports that they are engaging positively for the
most part; for that we must praise them. 

We would also like to thank you for your tolerance and understanding as we continue to navigate our
way through this pandemic. As a school, we always try to act in the best interests of all our children
and families. This can be challenging against a backdrop of balancing critical needs: keeping everyone
safe; educating vulnerable children and those of key workers in school and maintaining a first-class
remote learning offer for those at home. Most of the time, a balance which does not cause hardship
for anyone can be achieved. Sometimes, this is not the case. We just want you to know that we are
doing all we can to support everyone.

As governors, we feel that this balance is being achieved and again, thank you for your support in
enabling this to happen. We reiterate, if there is anything preventing your children from learning well
and maintaining good levels of wellbeing, please contact someone at school using the usual channels
and if we can help, we will. Following the government’s announcement yesterday that all children
will return to school from 8th March, you can be assured that our staff will do everything necessary
to ensure as safe a return as possible to the classroom, and look forward to welcoming the children
back.

Yours sincerely,

Bernadette Letissier


